
 

Circular 7/2024-25          10th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Laurus- The Universal School! 
 
We are elated to inform you that the school will be reopening on Wednesday,12th June 2024 for 

grades PPI – IX. 

 

 Here are some important points to note: 

 

 School hours will be from 8:30 am to 3:20 pm. The school transport will depart from the 

campus around 3.30pm. 

 Please ensure that all bags, water bottles, and books are clearly labeled with your child's name 

for easy identification. 

 Students need to wear the proper school uniform and not their sports attire. 

 Kindly ensure that all necessary books are sent with your child. 

 Students from Grade 1 to IX are reminded to submit their summer vacation projects before 

Friday, 14th June 2024. 

Hope to meet the students with joyful zeal and desire. 

s/d 

Principal 

 


